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Comments: My name is Tina O'Brien,

| reside at the address provided above.

My comment is in regarding the proposed harvesting of trees from the Jellico Vegetation Management project #
63037.

It's my understanding that there are two methods of timber harvesting proposed for this project.

The first proposal was to clear cut all of the trees in this area and the second proposal "Alternate #1", which
would remove select trees p, leaving others in place.

For this project, it makes the most sense to go with the second option, "Alternate #1.

This is a much healthier way to manage forest land on a mountain side. Not to mention that clear cut land is
terribly ugly and devastating to the animals who rely on those trees for survival.

I thank you for your time and consideration of my opinion.

Sincerely,

Tina O'Brien

Totally opposed to any clear cut options.



